VOLUNTEERS 'DOING GOOD WITH HEART' IN CELEBRATION OF NATIONAL MOTHER'S DAY



On August 11, 2023, King Mongkut's University of Technology Thonburi, led by the Office of Physical Resources Management, KMUTT Bang Khun Thian (OPRM Bang Khun Thian) and the Center for Energy, Environmental, Safety and Health (EESH Center), participated in the volunteer project "Doing Good with Heart." This activity included mangrove planting and releasing aquatic animals to commemorate the auspicious goth birthday of Queen Sirikit, the Queen Mother, on August 12, 2023. The event aimed to honor and express loyalty and gratitude for the Queen Mother's numerous contributions to the well-being of Thai people. The ceremony, attended by Pol. Lt. Gen. Samran Nualma, Commander-in-Chief of the Police, included government agencies, police personnel, KMUTT staff, students, community leaders, and 400 volunteers. The activity at the Bang Khun Thian Mangrove Education Center also aimed to promote understanding of His Majesty's royal initiative on natural resource and environmental conservation, fostering a sense of cherishing and participation in restoring the nation's deteriorating resources to a healthy and balanced ecosystem. These efforts align with the goals of the SDGs 2030, specifically Goal 14 (Life Below Water) and Goal 15 (Life on Land), focusing on sustainable use and conservation of marine and terrestrial ecosystems.











